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 Engineering Department
      308 E. Stadium Dr., Eden, NC 27288 / P.O. Box 70, Eden, NC  27289-0070 (336) 623-2110 / Fax (336) 623-4041
MEMO
To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council
Through:
Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From:

Bev O’Dell, Director of Engineering

Cc:

Sheralene Thompson, City Clerk



Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development



Terry Shelton, Director of Environmental Services

Date:

February 10, 2012
Re:

Recommendation to Award - Berry Hill Mega Park Sewer Force Main
Please find attached a copy of the certified Bid Tabulation for the Berry Hill Mega Park Contract I – North Carolina Sewer Force Main project, as well as a cover letter prepared by Matt Hastings, PE, of Dewberry.  The bid opening was held Wednesday, January 18th at 10 AM, with nine bids being received.
Also attached is a recommendation of award package prepared by Matt Hastings, PE, that includes a cover letter recommending award of the contract to Sanford Contractors, Inc. using the alternative method of open cutting Cascade Creek.  Matt also provided a draft notice of award, a modified bid proposal, the contractors estimate for open cut installation at Cascade Creek, a portion of the contractor’s original bid proposal, etc.
Funds in the amount of $1,800,000 were included for this project in the FY 11-12 budget.
Staff agrees with Matt, and requests that Council award this project to Sanford Contractors, Inc. at the modified bid proposal cost of $1,191,032.96.
Thanks for reviewing and considering this matter.
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